
 

 

 

 

 

BADEN ACADEMY CHARTER SCHOOL  

TITLE I SCHOOL-PARENT COMPACT 

 

Effective schools are a result of families and school staff working together to ensure that children are successful in school.  This 

compact is a voluntary agreement aimed at facilitating that success. 

 

Student’s name: Teacher: 

Parent(s)/Guardians(s):   

I.   School responsibilities: 

● Establish a positive attitude about learning while 

working with students. 

● Implement high quality curriculum and 

instruction in a supportive and effective  

environment. 

● Provide parents with Title I progress reports at 

the end of each nine week grading period. 

● Schedule parent meetings with due consideration to 

parent/family needs. 

● Provide parent opportunities to volunteer and 

participate in their child’s class, and to observe 

classroom activities.   

● Encourage a home learning environment for students by 

providing appropriate take home learning activities.

II. Parent responsibilities:  

● Provide a quiet study time at home and 

encourage good study habits.    

● Limit my child’s TV viewing and  help 

 select worthwhile programs. 

● Express high expectations and offer praise and 

encouragement for my child. 

● Be a positive role model for my child. 

● Take my child to the public library. 

● Involve my child in problem-solving situations.   

● Ensure that my child attends school regularly 

with paper, pencils, books and homework. 

● Encourage my child to read by reading to him/her and by 

reading myself. 

● Talk with my child about his/her school activities every 

day. 

● Establish a daily family routine. 

● Find out how my child is doing in school by attending 

conferences, looking at school work, or calling the 

school. 

● Monitor out-of-school activities.  

● Volunteer in my child’s classroom. 

● Check my child’s book bag at the end of each school day.

III.        Student responsibilities:

● Attend school regularly, prepared to work with   

paper, pencils, books, and homework. 

● Discuss with my parent(s)/guardian(s) what I am 

learning in school. 

● Limit my TV viewing and use time wisely. 

● Visit the public or school library at least once a week. 

● Show a positive attitude about learning. 

● Complete homework assignments to the best of my 

ability. 

● Read with an adult or an older sister or brother often.

Our working together to achieve school success will be of benefit to all of our students.  We appreciate your support. 

Please keep this at home for your reference.  Thank you!
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